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On November 7, 2007 Dr. Norman Lamm e-mailed the following text 
to you: “I understand from my secretary, Mrs. Ida Schwartz, that you 
inquired as to whether | would permit you to translate the article on 
Tzeniut into Chinese. 

Of course, it will be my pleasure to see you do it; it would give me even 
greater pleasure if | were able to read it in Chinese... 

Good luck on your work in the area of philosophy and theology, and if 
there is anything | can do from this distance to assist you from the 
Jewish point or view, | shall be glad to oblige you.” 

Dr. Lamm would be most interested in hearing from you as to the 
progress you are making in your Chinese translation. 

Wishing you much success in this special task. 

With kindest regards, \ 

Ida D. Schwartz 

Executive Secretary to 

DR. NORMAN LAMM 
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